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November 6, 2024 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command   
 
SUBJECT: Remembrance Day Message from Prime Minister of Canada 
 
Memo 65.24 
   
 
Comrades,  
 
Please find this year’s Remembrance Day message from Prime Minister Justin Trudeau 
attached, in English and French. 
 
For questions or assistance, please contact the BC/Yukon Command Office at 
info@legionbcyukon.ca. 
 
In comradeship,    
 
Michelle 
 


